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All the candidates spoke brilliantly and 
answered ’off the cuff’ questions  such 
as, “What makes you think you have 
the skills to do the job?”  Amazing. 

What an experience for Neve and Kiki, winners of the 

North General Election. It was lovely to see parents 

make a fuss of them at the gate in the morning, Neve 

did an amazing job taking assembly. They had 

children visiting them during the day to share their 

good work. They even had the very important job of 

overseeing a fire drill. From bell to assembly point to 

confirming all children, staff and visitors were safe 

was completed in 3 minutes and 40 seconds. 

Remarkable. 

They toured the school in the afternoon, checking on 

learning. They took the (very popular) decision to 

allow late registration for Year 6s on Monday 15th and 

then wished everybody a good weekend as they said 

goodbye at the gate. 

Headteachers  
for the Day 

 

The Hustings 
 

The Election 
 

The Count 

The votes were really close and there 
were two recounts with The Green 
Party winning  just by 4 votes. All the 
candidates were gracious and 
generous in praise of each other. It 
was a great experience for them all. 

What a Team! No not the England 
footballers, THE NSA. 
The weather was not our friend but 
Team NSA still managed to hold a 
fabulous fete. As always, the 
atmosphere was lovely and for those 
who were brave enough to venture out 
in the torrential rain they were 
rewarded with a wonderful evening. 
There was so much to do and crafts to 
buy, plenty to eat and drink, the choir 
sang beautifully and there was a 
tremendous range of  prizes in the 
grand draw. Every year we seem to get 
more sponsors and prize donors. 
Thanks to everybody who helped to 
make the fete such a success. 



         
Music at North continues to flourish and thrive. Singing, listening and performing. On  
July 5th the Sweeting Swing Band - 10 person strong -  played a free concert. The 
children and staff were swinging and rocking. It was amazing, Hopefully the band will 
be back next  year. The Choir, still basking in the glory of singing on the High Street in 
front of the Twinkle Statue, entertained us all at the fete and they still have one more  
gig to go - on Thursday  18th - an end of year celebration for their parents.  
What else? Lots more! Our Y4s showed off their skills with their guitars, flutes, saxophones, clarinets and 
violins. Finally we had a two day festival with 4 Y3,  4 Y5 and 4 Y6 bands  performing, One Y3 band was 
joined by a  slightly older musician (look closely at the photos). Congratulations to all our singers and 
musicians. And thanks to Mr. Bosch, Mrs. Heaton and to our peripatetic music teachers. 


